Bartlett High School Morning Announcements
Wednesday, February 1st
2,3,5,6

Good Morning, please be aware that the library will be closed for Access testing.
Please do not send students down to the library.

Main Office 2/1 - 217
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Happy Black History Month! Black History Month is celebrated every February. ltis a
time to remember important people and events in the history of the African diaspora.
Each day there will be a black history fact with a weekly theme. This week is education
and if you find Ms. T and tell her what the black history fact of the day is, you will get a
treat.

Williams 21
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The next SAT is Saturday, March 11th. The deadline to register for this exam is Friday,
Friday 10, 2023

Williams M/W/F - 2/10
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DDF Members! Pictures, schedules and info at lunch meeting tomorrow. Start at 10:50.
Short meeting, | promise.

Skala 2/1
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ALL HOSA members, you have a mandatory meeting on Thursday at lunch in Mrs.
Stone’s room. We have permission forms for each of you and LOTS of information to
discuss before testing starts. See you at lunch.

Stone 211 -2/2
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Good morning! The CITC (Cook Inlet Tribal Council) Story Knife program is in Rm 422
and are open during lunch! Come check out our chillax environment and get to know
your classmates! If you're an Alaska Native or American Indian come in and see what
we offer for internships, future tech school and even colleges in our program. We are
also having a spring break camp and if interested see Ms. Kayla or Mr. Rick in Room
422. Have a wonderful day!

Rodriguez M/WI/F 2/28
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Seniors, would you like to have a recognition page in the yearbook? Time is running out
to purchase these pages. Buy your Senior recognition page before Feb. 1 at
bit.ly/bartlettads. Get the recognition you deserve!

Turner 1127 - 2/4

Fhhkkhkkkhkkhkhkhrhkkhhd

Payments with Mrs. Crosby are taken only before school and during lunch. PE T-Shirts
are $10 each. If you have any questions you may speak with Mrs. Crosby. Please do
not wait for the bell to ring, as that is the time you to being going to class. Thank you

Crosby 1/31-2/3
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Students, please remember that ear buds and headphones are not allowed to be used
during the school day. Ear buds and headphones must be turned off and put away, this
includes large headsets. Music should also be turned off during the school day and
may not be played on speakers and phones in the hallways. Please know that use of
these items during the school day will result in confiscation.

Baalerud 1/31-2/3

Khkkkhkdkkkkkkrhkhdkhhk

Snow continues to persist in the student parking lot. Please be aware of where you are
parking so that you do not get a ticket. Please do not park in the bus area, and do not
park in other cars. Thank you for your help!

Baalerud 1/31-2/3
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Do you want to be a part of an awesome team this spring? Join Track & Field! There
will be a brief meeting for all students interested in Track & Field today during lunch in
Coach Hrnicek's room! This is for new and returning athletes! See you there!

Hrnicek 2/1
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